LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

South Reno projectis irresponéible

A recent letter to the editor stated how honest
Commissioner Bob Lucey is and that he is full of
integrity, as well as responsive and accessible
[“Criticism of Lucey disappointing,” Opinion,
Aug. 11]. Bob Lucey has shown none of these qual-
ities regarding the Ascenté project in the Fawn
Lane/Callahan Ranch area. He has been entirely.
unresponsive while completely ducking this is-
sue.

Even though the Truckee Meadows is in an
. economic boom, that doesn’t mean irresponsible
growth is the answer. Just a few reasons the As-
centé project is irresponsible include homes be-
ing out of character and price with the existing
neighborhoods, traffic and noise issues for exist-
ing residents, and not supported by the great ma-
jority of residents in this immediate area. The -
Ascenté project also directly contradicts the ide-
als and direction behind the Save Mt. Rose Corri-
dor and Galena Forest plans.

Those outside of this area need to shut their
mouths. It’s easy to make decisions that won’t
negatively affect you or your neighbors.

Lee Conley, Reno



